
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
 
Since 2014 there is war on the territory of Ukraine going on. 
Russian military forces and their allies already killed thousands of Ukrainian soldiers. 
 
On 24th of February 2022 we, Ukrainian nation, were attacked by one of the most powerful 
state and army in the world.  
 
After four days of occupational war our nation faces exceptionally brutal and unhuman 
military intervention in the last 80 years. A lot of civilians including children and women were 
killed in their own homes. State infrastructure was severely damaged. Hundreds of thousands 
were forced to escape. Hundreds of thousands remained without houses, food and future. 
This is a genocide of Ukrainian nation.  
 
In these difficult and terrifying days, we ask the world to help us and to stand side by side 
with us in this struggle against evil. 
 
The following days and weeks we await a flow of patients with head and eye injuries. 
 
The international suppliers and company representatives ended their activity on the territory 
of Ukraine since the first day of war. Hence, the stocks of medical devices required for eye 
surgeries are limited. 
 
We would appreciate any kind of help, which would allow us to do our job under the war 
conditions and help injured soldiers as well as civil people. 
 
Glory to Ukraine!  
Glory to Peace in the World! 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
President of UVRS      Dr. Andrii Ruban PhD 
 
Member of the Board      Dr. Lyubomyr Lytvynchuk PhD 


